
 

 

 

ADVISORY 

 

Cognizant of the fact that several issues were raised by the prospective bidders for 

Ancillary Services regarding the conduct of Competitive Selection Process for Ancillary 

Services, and consistent with the policy of promoting competition in a transparent and 

non-discriminatory manner, all interested bidders are hereby advised that the conduct 

of Competitive Selection Process for Ancillary Services has been moved to a later date. 

NGCP shall issue subsequent Advisories on the new timeline for the Competitive 

Selection Process. 

 

 


